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February 24, 2022 

Dear ECEC Parents,  

One of the many mitigation efforts in place at the ECEC is having children stay in one classroom with the 

same peers throughout the day. When the need arises due to low numbers concerning children and 

staff shortages, ECEC staff contacts parents to obtain parent permission to combine classrooms or allow 

parents to make alternative arrangements for care.  

During our school breaks, we typically see lower numbers for attendance. In order to support social 

interactions, children will be combined so they have peers to spend the day with. In preparing for Spring  

Break, when we have lower attendance for children onsite, we are asking parents in advance to provide 

us with information. ECEC spring break is March 7th – 11th. 

☐  I am aware that ECEC will combine classes during Spring break. 

☐ My child/ren will not be attending during Spring Break 

 ☐ My child/ren will be attending on ______________________________________________. 

 
 
Child/ren’s Name:  

 
 
Parent Signature:                                                                                                           Date: 

 

 


